
UE Sideliners Booster Club Meeting     Tuesday, February 19th , 2019 

Attendees: Tammy Taylor, Maggie Waibel, Christie Havel, Karen Lavelle, Tom Lavelle, Theresa Blank 

Matt Richards 

Welcome Meeting began at 8:16PM 

Treasurer Report February:  beginning balance:$11079.94,  

made no deposits Paid out $312.50(save around payment  

Ending Balance $10,015.97.  

Need to still write out checks for scholarships.  

Tiger Youth Clinic A free Clinic will be held on March 9th from 12:00 – 2:30 at JFS.  

Varsity players will help coach Shea and Ryerson with the 

event.   

Board Positions open Karen Lavelle has agreed to become Vice President.  Christie 

Havel will continue on as Treasurer until position is filled. 

Apparel Sale Will touch base with Alicia to see if GraphTex will be vendor 

again this year. 

Suggestion was to add compression leggings to the sale. 

SuperBowl Fundraiser Congrats to all of the winners.  We were able to fill up two 

boards.  Thank you to Tom Lavelle, Kendra Ryerson, Christie 

Havel and May Lombardi for selling the majority of squares.  

We are still waiting to collect $160 and fundraiser will be 

complete. A special thanks to Terri Brogade for donating back 

$200 of her winnings!  When remaining balance is collected 

we will have raised $2200!! 

March Madness Fundraiser This will be our next fundraiser which will begin in March. 

Senior Gifts Conversation is still ongoing.  Suggestion was made to allocate 

any earnings from the apparel sale to senior gifts for both girls 

and boys teams.  Amount would be divided among number of 

players to offset costs. Any costs above the allocated amound 

would need to  be raised by each team as it has been done in 

years past.    This year’s proposed allocation would be 

approximately $423.00.  Discussions will continue at next 

meeting.  

Lanyards This years new membership incentive will be soccer lanyard’s.  

Maggie,Tom and Tammy will research options for this.  Will 

discuss findings at March meeting so an order can be placed. 

Red Cross Blood Drive Fundraiser Theresa Blank recommended we add this fundraiser to our 

Bottle Drive in August.  For every pint donated (after 30) 

Boosters will receive $10 per pint.  Check can notbe  madeout 

to Boosters directly, so money will be allocated to varsity 

warm up shirts as check can be made to third party vendor.  

Theresa will set up and get information to us 6 weeks before 

event.  All signups will be through an online scheduling system 

they provide.  Event will start around 9AM and end at 1PM. 

UE Winter Leagues We currently have 7  teams entered in the 434 Complex 

leagues.  There are about 7 weeks left in the session. 

Next Meeting March 21st at 7:00PM at Close Quarters.   Meeting adjourned 

at 9:00PM. 

 


